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Meyers, Robert COE -jy,rj oct.. u0
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 4:03 PM

To: ‘Javier Marques’

Subject: RE: Lobbying Clarification

Javier:

In its current form, the Two Year Rule barring former County employees from lobbying the County does not
apply to employees of educational institutions. However, the rule may change in the not-to-distant future to
eliminate this exception. I assume that the rule would not be applied retroactively, so you should be fine.

Feel free to contact me should you have any further questions.

Thanks,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust

From: Javier Marques [mailto:jmarques@fiu.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 11:15AM
To: Meyers, Robert CUE
Subject: RE; Lobbying Clarification

Dr. Meyers,

Pursuantto ourphoneconversation,I am requestinga written opinionas it relatesto my ability to lobby/interact
with Miami Dade County in my positionof Chiefof Staffat FlU since I understandthatthereis an exception
relatingto educationalinstitutions.

Thankyou for time andawaityour response.

Sincerely,

Javier I. Marques, MBA, M.S.
Chief of Staff
Office of the President

FIIJ IN IT 14NAI tUNA I
UNIVERSIlY

11200SW 8th St, PC 528
Miami, Florida 33 199-000!
Phone305-348-21!! Fax 305-348-3660
Email: javier.marquesfiu.edu

Subject to Florida Public Records Law, this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential or legally privileged and is intended only for the
named recipients above. If you received this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should destroy the e-mail message and
any attachments or copies. You are prohibited from retaining, distributing, disclosing or using any information contained herein. Please inform
my office of the erroneous delivery by return e-mail.

1/28/2009


